
 
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF OSHTEMO  

TOWNSHIP BOARD  
PLANNING COMMISSION  

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS  
JOINT MEETING  

February 18, 2014 
 

A joint meeting of the Township Board, Planning Commission and Zoning Board of Appeals was held at 
the Township Hall. Supervisor Libby Heiny-Cogswell called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  
 
TOWNSHIP BOARD:      PLANNING COMMISSION:  ZBA: 
Supervisor Libby Heiny-Cogswell Terry Schley    Mike Smith 
Clerk Deb Everett         Wiley Boulding    Cheri Bell 
Treasurer Nancy Culp   Fred Antosz     
Trustee Dave Bushouse   Pam Jackson 
Trustee Dusty Farmer   Dick Skalski 
Trustee Lee Larson    
    
DDA:     FRIENDS OF THE PARKS 
Terry Schley    Peggy Warlick 
Grant Taylor    Jeff Parsons 
 
     
Also present were Township Attorney James Porter and Planning Director Greg Milliken.    
 
  DISCUSSION – CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENT AUTHORITY (CIA)  
Planning Director Milliken reviewed the proposed Corridor Improvement Authority process and objectives 
for Drake Road/KL Avenue.  Discussion included the need for non-motorized facilities and limited 
opportunities for Townships regarding funding methods. 
 
The various boards gave updates on their activities. 
 
 
There was no further business and the meeting adjourned at approximately 7:25 p.m. 
 
 
 
DEBORAH L. EVERETT          Attested:  LIBBY HEINY-COGSWELL 
Township Clerk          Supervisor  


